
 
     CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
      City Council Agenda Communication 

 
 
 
Meeting Date:  November 1, 2021 
 
Prepared By:  Kevin Schone, Public Works Director 
 
Agenda Item:  Bid Award: Roadway Salt 
 
Explanation:  This FY the City of Washington participated in the State of Illinois’ Joint Purchasing 
Program for the purchase of roadway salt for treating city streets during winter operations. Bid 
information was provided to the City on October 25, 2021 with bids coming in at $65.46/ton, this 
represents a 23.7% decrease from last year’s bid of $85.76, also through the State of Illinois’ Joint 
Purchasing Program. Staff committed to 1250 tons +/-20% for FY 20/21 needs. There is approximately 
500 tons currently in stock at the City’s salt storage facility. 
 
Fiscal Impact: FY 2020-2021 Budget provides $120,000 for road salt.  
 
Recommendation/Committee Discussion Summary: Staff recommends approval.  
 

Action Requested: Approval of the salt bid with the State of Illinois’ Central Management Services 
(CMS) state-wide bid with Compass Minerals America of Overland Park Kansas.  


